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Inquiry into Short Stay Accommodation in Tasmania 

 
 

On Tuesday 22 May 2018, the Legislative Council resolved that a Select Committee be 

appointed to inquire into and report upon the short stay accommodation industry in Tasmania.  

 

The Inquiry was advertised in Tasmania’s three main daily papers on Saturday 16 June 2018 

and submissions closed on Friday 10 August 2018. 192 submissions were received by the 

Committee.  

 

Submissions have been made publicly available and can be viewed via the Inquiry webpage 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/LC%20Select%20ShortStay.html.  

 

The Committee will be holding public hearings throughout the State during September and 

October 2018.  

 

Members of the Committee are: 

Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC (Inquiry Chair) 

Hon Robert Armstrong MLC  

Hon Tania Rattray MLC 

Hon Rob Valentine MLC (Inquiry Deputy Chair) 

Hon Josh Willie MLC 

 
 
For further information: Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC, Chair - 0419 341 178 
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